
 

 

 
 
 

May 14, 2014 
 

Prachi Dey 
Parks Operations / Infrastructure Planner 
Parks & Natural Areas Branch 
Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship  
Box 53, 200 Saulteaux Crescent 
 Winnipeg, MB R3J 3W3 
     
Dear Ms. Dey: 
 
Re:   Brereton Lake Campground – Onsite Wastewater Treatment and Disposal System - 

Environment Act Licence No.  3044 – Notice of Alteration 
 
 Receipt of the April 30, 2014 submission from J.R. Cousin Consultants Ltd. on behalf of the 
Parks and Natural Areas Branch is acknowledged as a Notice of Alteration (NoA) in accordance with 
Section 14 of The Environment Act. 
 
 The requested change to the Development as Licenced is to construct approximately 350 
meters forcemain from existing piping system to the proposed wastewater treatment system and 
approximately 275 meters piping from the wastewater treatment system to the proposed dispersal 
bed. 
 
 The potential environmental effects of the requested change are considered to be minor. 
Accordingly, the request as indicated in the April 30, 2014 letter is approved as a minor alteration in 
accordance with section 14(2) of The Environment Act.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Rafiqul Chowdhury, P.Eng. at (204) 945-2614 
or by e-mail at Rafiqul.Chowdhury@gov.mb.ca.   
 

Yours truly, 
“original signed by” 
 
Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
 

c.    Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
       Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

Brett McCormac, E.I.T., J.R.Cousin Consultants Ltd. 
Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 
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